
 Morning Worship at 10:45 a.m. - November 18, 2018 
Carolyn White - Piano & Patsy Hennessy - Organ 
Meg Doughty - Trumpet    Ben Doughty - Alto Sax  

 

Welcome & Opportunities for Service      Dr. Marty Black 
 

Welcome Song              We Bring the Sacrifice of Praise   
 

Special Feature         Waiting for the King       Children’s Choir 
 

Medley:                                 Count Your Blessings  (644) 
     He Has Made Me Glad   

Thank You, Lord   
&  Give Thanks  

 

Worship through Giving with  Instrumental Offertory 
  

Medley:                                               What a Day That Will Be   
&  Open Up the Heavens  

 

Special Music     No More Night              NCH Choir 
 

Message from God’s Word 
“With Jesus” 

Revelation 4:1 (KJV Pew Bible p. 1065) 
Dr. Marty Black 

 

Decision Hymn:   Turn Your Eyes upon Jesus (Chorus 1st) (320) 
 

Dismissal Prayer 

WORSHIP & ACTIVITIES: 
Sunday: 
Bible Study - 9:30 a.m. 
Morning Worship - 10:45 a.m. 
Shoebox Trip Meeting - 4:30 p.m. 
No classes today 
Annual Thanksgiving Dinner - 6 p.m. 
Tuesday: 
Keenage Bible Study - 9 a.m. 
Prayer Time - 10:30 a.m. 
Wednesday: 
No services, activities, or supper 
Thursday: 
Happy Thanksgiving! 

Sunday School Attendance 11/11/18: 
Adults        161 
Youth            16 
Children           26 
Preschool           15 
Savannah Grand          16 
Total         234 
Worship Attendance:        300 
KBS Attendance 11/13/18                  16 
Budget receipts for 11/11/18:       $10,007 
Receipts this month:                     $30,096 
Receipts needed weekly:              $13,942 
Receipts needed monthly:            $60,417 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Security November 18- 21: Team # 7 
Roy Anderson ● Tommy Billiot ● Buck Bounds   

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Our new Book Exchange is open! Guidelines regarding the     
exchange of books are posted in the room. There is a wide     
variety of books available. You are welcome to take a book, 
bring it back when you are finished, and take another one. It is 
our hope that everyone has a good experience using the          
exchange. And our thanks to all who have given books, but we 
can still use more. Just remember the books must be by       
Christian authors or have Christian content. The Book Exchange 
room is located next to the ladies room in the sanctuary foyer.   

Your help is needed! 

  

A teacher is needed for the PreK-Kindergarten class in Sunday 
School.  If interested, see Faye Huffty or Elizabeth McLellan. 

Deacons of the Week  
November 18-24 

Don Meador 
397-1181 

Ted Colvin 
397-8123 

John & Debbie Beck 
800 Henderson Rd. 

West Monroe, LA  71291 

318-614-0069 
 

Nancy W. Trapp 
923 Strozier Rd. 

West Monroe, LA  71291 
931-260-6960 

Join us tonight at 6:00 for our 
Annual Thanksgiving Dinner 

Turkey will be provided. 
Bring side dishes, salads, desserts. 

Ladies, come paint a Christmas sign on    
December 4 at 6 p.m. The cost is $30 and is 
due by November 25.  Sign up on the sheet 
on the back table in the sanctuary.   



 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
December 1: Community Outreach, 1 p.m. 
  Christmas Parade, 3:30 p.m. 
  Volleyball, 6 p.m. 
December 2: Hanging of the Green, morning service 
December 4: Ladies Christmas Painting Event, 6 p.m. 
December 7: Hilltoppers Winter Wonderland Banquet, 6 pm 
December 8: Youth host Children’s Home kids for lunch 
December 9: Finance Committee meeting, 4 p.m. 
  Children’s Christmas musical, 6 p.m. 
December 10: Ladies Book Club meeting 
December 11: Hilltoppers Christmas Gift Bag Packing Day 
December 12: Children’s Christmas Party, 6 p.m. 
  Sanctuary Choir dress rehearsal, 7 p.m. 
December 13: Deacons’ Christmas Party, 6 p.m. 
December 15: Volleyball, 6 p.m. 
December 16: Sanctuary Choir Christmas Musical, 10:45 am 
  Tailgating Party, 5 p.m. 
December 23: No evening service 
December 24: Lord’s Supper Candlelight Service, 6 p.m. 
December 29: Volleyball, 6 p.m. 
The church office will be closed for the Christmas and New 
Year’s holidays from December 24 to January 2.  If you have 
an event for the December calendar, please call the church 
office with that information.   

 

Our Ministry Team 
Dr. Marty Black, Senior Pastor 

Greg Green, Associate Pastor/Music 
Werner Aswell, 60+ Minister  

Boomer Cates, Youth/Family Minister 
Elizabeth McLellan, Children’s Minister 
Melinda Chapman, Ministry Assistant 

Cindy Bryant, Ministry Support 
Phone:  318-396-2433   Email:  melinda@nchbc.net 

Website: www.newchapelhill.org 
 

 

Thank You 
My NCH Family, 
 I want to thank you for the prayers, calls, texts, cards 
and other acts of kindness prior to and since the home going 
of my beloved sister, Ola Joles.  In the difficult days and 
hours, you know you are being lifted up in prayer as          
evidenced by the comfort and peace you feel.  Thank you,   
my church family, for believing and practicing the power      
in prayer.   
 My heart is broken that Ola is no longer with us, but I 
rejoice in knowing she is in heaven, walking streets of gold 
and no longer suffering.  I love you and I am blessed to be a 
part of a loving and generous church like New Chapel Hill. 

Cathy Hopkins 
 

Our thanks to all those who helped make Operation      
Christmas Child at New Chapel Hill such a great success.  
We delivered 438 boxes to Fair Park Thursday.  Many (too 
numerous to mention) helped in various ways this year, and 
we are truly grateful for you.  To all those who packed boxes, 
a job well done!  Thank You! 
 
Ray of Hope is growing! They give out 1,300 food boxes to 
needy families each month .  However, there is a great need 
for 2 freezers as the old ones have gone out.  If you would 
like to contribute to this cause, see Ernie McCormick or 
Bobbie Camp.  All donations are greatly appreciated. 

 
 

November 18:   Annual Thanksgiving dinner, 6 p.m. 
November 20:    Extra Choir Rehearsal, 6:30 p.m. 
November 21:    No Services 
November 22:   Thanksgiving Day 
     Office closed November 21 at noon, 22-23 

Bud and Myrtle Feazel celebrated their 70th wedding         
anniversary on November 14.  Bud will be 92 on November 
22.  If you would like to send them a card, their address is 
West Monroe Guest House, Room 100, 109 Guest House 
Drive, West Monroe, LA 71291. 

 
 

61 New Chapel Hill Rd. 
West Monroe, LA  71291 

 

Our Mission: To know Jesus and make Him known 


